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KDOT approves bids for local projects 
(KMZA)--The Kansas Department of Transportation has approved bids for two
area projects. 

According to a release from KDOT, AM Cohron and Son, of Atlantic, Iowa, was
awarded the contract for a bridge replacement project in Doniphan County. 

A bridge will be replaced on K-7 Highway over Mill Creek for a cost of
$3,555,144.

In Nemaha County, KDOT approved a bid from Bern-based AHRS Construction
for construction of pedestrian and bicycle paths along Oregon Street in Sabetha
from South 14th Street to Blue Jay Drive in the amount of $625,771. 

The bid letting took place last month in Topeka.

Construction start dates have not been announced yet for either project.
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